

January 10, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Leonard Nunney

Committee on Library and Information Technology

Re: Systemwide Review. (Systemwide Senate Review) Professional Degree

Supplemental Tuition (PDST) Policy - Proposed Revised Policy

The Committee on Library and Information Technology reviewed the Systemwide Review-Professional Degree Supplemental Tuition (PDST) Policy - Proposed Revised Policy at their January 10, 2017 meeting. The Committee would like the following items considered in the revised policy:

- 1. Section 4.a.iii. add "including Library & Information Technology resources required by the program" to the end of "uses of the PDST funds" to ensure equitable support of these critical campus resources.
- 2. Section 5 states, "Multi-year plans shall be reviewed and approved within a time frame that supports adequate planning and preparation for both students and their graduate professional degree program." The number of years constituting a multi-year plan should be indicated. The new policy provides no definition of the meaning of "multi-year". The previous Regents Policy 3103 indicated a maximum of three years.